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PRESS RELEASE 
 

The Waukegan Historical Society Museum is exhibiting the history of the American 
Legion Homer Dahringer Post No. 281 and the Grand Army of the Republic Post No. 
374.  The exhibit will run through December 2007.   Memorabilia from the exhibit dates 
from the Civil War to World War II.  A letter written by Lieutenant Homer Dahringer is 
also on display for the first time to the public.  The Waukegan Historical Society 
Museum is located in the Haines Farmhouse in Bowen Park, 1917 N. Sheridan Road, 
Waukegan, IL 60087.  The museum is open to the public Tuesdays, Thursdays, and 
Saturdays from 10:00am to 4:00 pm and also by appointment.  Tours and large groups are 
encouraged to call in advance.  Contact the Waukegan Historical Society Museum by 
calling, 847-336-1859. 
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Additional Information: Contact Ty Rohrer 
    Museum Supervisor 
    847-336-1859 
    museum@waukeganhistorical.org 
    Photos available upon request 


